
 

On Mar 16, 2020, at 10:24 AM, Kathleen kelly <kakellydds@outlook.com> wrote: 

  
  
Ms. Zellers, 
  
We are writing to support the idea of saving all 30 acres as a nature preserve.  This will be a wonderful 
improvement for our area and a very positive step to help our environment. 
  
Kathleen Kelly and Babette Wainwright 
410 Woodward Drive 53704 
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